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Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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Wrongful Death
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!
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• Medicare
• Life Insurance
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• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES

S

BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

May 4, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
MMAAYY  44,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHIIRRDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
In today’s Gospel, Jesus tells Peter again and again, “If you love Me, feed my sheep.” He says the same to 

each of us, “If you love Me, use the gifts I have given you to serve your brothers and sisters.” 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 MINISTRY OF THE WEEK 

Legion Of Mary 

Blessed Trinity Legion of Mary members,                        
following the spirituality of Our Lady, are                     

committed to lay apostolic work of evangelization in 
the parish through prayer and doing works of                

mercy. 

Donna Palagano     407.547.7632                                               
Canarychick@gmail.com 

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
MMAAYY  44,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHIIRRDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CCllaarreennccee  &&  EEllaaiinnee  QQuuaasstt  

Clarence and Elaine have participated in the 
Adopt a Parking Lot Island Ministry since 2008 
and care for at least 10 garden areas in front of 
the church. They work on their gardens at least 
once a week and because of their dedication, 
the gardens always look beautiful year round! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
This weekend’s Gospel reading from John enjoys a number of themes not least of which has to do with 
hearing Christ’s call to live differently  but returning to our “comfort zones.” Even after seeing the             
risen Lord and receiving his blessing and missionary charge, his disciples go back to what they were 
doing before Jesus first called them. Instead of continuing Jesus’ ministry, they return to the life they 
knew. When faced with the choice between embarking on a new way of life or staying where life is 
familiar and comfortable, they chose the latter. Good stewards know that Christ has called them to 
open their hearts and live in a different way. How often do we retreat from the Lord’s call so that we 
may remain with what is comfortable and familiar? 

In today’s Gospel, we find the Apostles dejected and discouraged following the death of our Lord. Poor Peter                   
decides to throw in the towel on the whole disciple thing and go back to his old way of life, declaring, “I’m going  
fishing.” Upon hearing this, the other disciples follow him. 
  
How easy it is for all of us to backslide on changes we have made in our lives, especially when it comes to our                
spiritual lives. But look how Jesus treats the disciples during their “backslide.” He is right there with them in the 
midst of it, already waiting for them on the shore when they come back from their unsuccessful return to the fishing 
business (after abandoning their mission as disciples). Our Lord greets them tenderly, gives them some fishing 
pointers, and then prepares their breakfast. How gracious He is to them! 
  
He is just as gracious today. When we find ourselves “out at sea” —                    
discouraged by our failures or for squandering the gifts God has given us, 
or simply by a lack of progress in our faith life, Jesus is with us! He is calling 
to us from the shore to come back to Him without shame or embarrassment, 
but with hope-filled trust in His steadfast love. He never tires of offering                      
“do-overs” if we just keep returning to Him. 
  
This constant process of turning back to the Lord, of reevaluating our goals 
and priorities as we aim for Heaven, is the essence of a stewardship way of 
life. Let us take heart as we continue our journey today, secure in the 
knowledge that Jesus is beside us every step of the way. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Paul & Lisa Mernaugh 

Anna Karina Perez 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Palmer Alexis Ensell 

Ventus Saint Pierre-Gilles 

Stewards of the Easter Season 

Christ is risen! Indeed, He is risen! 
 If you’re thinking this greeting comes a little late, since Easter Sunday was April 20, think again. As 
Catholic Christians, we celebrate the Easter season for seven weeks, until the fires of Pentecost once again 
inflame our hearts on June 8. 

 Indeed, how could we not continue to celebrate this event that has changed everything for us? 

 It’s easy to slip into a cultural way of thinking about our great feasts. Many people have the                      
Christmas tree taken down at the end of New Year’s Day, rather than waiting for Epiphany. Likewise, most of 
us have long ago put the Easter decorations away.  

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 But the Christian steward is aware of the beauty and meaning of the seasons in the liturgical                         
calendar.  

 The Easter season remains a special time for recommitment to the Lord. One word for this period is 
“mystagogia,” and those who were newly baptized at the Great Easter Vigil are especially familiar with this 
term. It literally means that we delve more deeply into the mystery of our faith. But exploring this mystery is 
not just an endeavor for new Christians. As we prepare for Pentecost, we prayerfully examine what the                 
Resurrection means in our own lives. 

 For Christian stewards, it’s a time to reevaluate how faith in the Risen Lord informs every aspect of 
our lives—how we labor, how we play, the way we pray, how we allocate our resources, where we spend 
our time, how we love, how we extend our compassion to others. If Christ is truly risen—an astounding and 
life-altering belief—then this Easter time brings immense joy and a continuing desire to know the Risen Lord. 

 The Scripture readings of the season are especially helpful. We hear once again the stories of the              
appearances of Jesus to his friends; how often they failed, initially, to recognize him in his glory. The Acts of 
the Apostles tell us of the struggles and the excitement of the new community of believers.  

 We spent forty days in the penitential season of Lent. Now, we are embarked on fifty days of joyous 
celebration. Let us experience this joy throughout the Easter season, so that when we celebrate Pentecost, 
we may truly find our hearts on fire with the Holy Spirit.  
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Sunday, May 4th—Calling all 8th graders: 
You’re invited to a special night of Life Tee where 
we introduce you to new friends and welcome you 
into high school youth ministry at Blessed Trinity! 
Join us in the King of Kings building after Life Teen 
Mass from 6-8:00pm. Games, food, and fun! 

Sunday, May 11th— No Life Night but join us 
for Life Teen Mass with your families! 

        Joyful Again, Orlando! 
        Retreat for Widows & Widowers 

        (6 months or more after loss of spouse) 

        May 24-25, 2025 

        San Pedro Spiritual Center, Winter Park 

        Please contact Sharon at 386-717-4452 to            
Register 

LIFE TEEN CAR WASH– This Weekend 

Come and support our students going to Camp  
Hidden Lake next summer in Georgia, and          
Steubenville in Orlando! Drop your car off            
before Mass or drive through before or after 
to get a sparkling car cleaned by our Life Teen 
students outside the King of Kings building for 
our final fundraiser of the school year.                     
Your car will look as 
great as you feel after 
receiving Christ at 
Mass! 

Blood Pressure Screening 
Free blood pressure screening in the parish nurse’s 

office in the parish hall from 8:00am-1:00pm,               
Sunday, May 4th.  

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
We are selling Fair Trade coffee, tea, cocoa, and 
olive oil next weekend after Mass. Through Fair 
Trade small scale farmers are better able to              
support their families and stay on their land with 
better income and support from their local                    
co-operatives. As members of a democratically 
run co-operative, farmers gain control of their 
own livelihoods and make strides together in                   
agriculture quality control. They improve their 
communities by making investments in education, 
health programs, and social services.  

Thank you for purchasing these products after 
Mass next weekend.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Grades K-3, June 9-13 

Registration is now OPEN for the 2025 Blessed                 
Trinity Vacation Bible School.  Our theme this year 
is “The Good Samaritan.” It will be held at Blessed 
Trinity from 8:30am to Noon, June 9-13 in English 
and Spanish. 

VBS will also be held in Spanish at La Guadalupana 
on Friday afternoons in June from 6:30pm-8:00pm 
and at Christ the King, June 16-19 from 5:00pm-
7:00pm. 

Adult volunteers as well as teenagers are invited to 
help at all three locations. 

For more information and to register as a volunteer, 
please contact Ms. Ana Vanegas at 352.629.8092 or 
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org. Registration forms 
will be available in 
church and the 
church office.  

Support Lexi & Jonah’s Mission to              
Uganda! 

Hi! We are Lexi and Jonah Westgate and we are 
preparing to join the BT Uganda Mission Trip and 
are seeking support to help cover the cost of              
airfare and lodging. We are both deeply involved 
in our church community—Lexi is a TC alumna 
and has been playing soccer at Ave Maria                        
University for the past 2 years and Jonah is                     
currently a sophomore at TC. We have both 
served as altar servers, Life Teen members, and 
are on the EDGE Youth Group Core Team. 

Please consider supporting our journey as we 
share God’s love and serve others across the 
world with Father Pat. Every contribution brings 
us one step closer to Uganda! 

We will both be at all the Masses next weekend, 
May 10/11 hoping for your support.  
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Support Lexi & Jonah’s Mission to              
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Hi! We are Lexi and Jonah Westgate and we are 
preparing to join the BT Uganda Mission Trip and 
are seeking support to help cover the cost of              
airfare and lodging. We are both deeply involved 
in our church community—Lexi is a TC alumna 
and has been playing soccer at Ave Maria                        
University for the past 2 years and Jonah is                     
currently a sophomore at TC. We have both 
served as altar servers, Life Teen members, and 
are on the EDGE Youth Group Core Team. 

Please consider supporting our journey as we 
share God’s love and serve others across the 
world with Father Pat. Every contribution brings 
us one step closer to Uganda! 

We will both be at all the Masses next weekend, 
May 10/11 hoping for your support.  



Monday, May 5 7:10am      Ed Hamilton † 
   5:30pm      Juan Baltodano  † 

 

Tuesday, May 6 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Mary L. Spenla  †       

    

Wed, May 7  7:10am      Homer Rothfusz  †                                  
   8:15am      John Terrone  † 
   5:30pm      John Terrone †  

 

Thursday, May 8 7:10am      Richard Janik  †                    
   5:30pm      Fran Harwas  † 
   

Friday, May 9  7:10am      Ed Hamilton  †                        
   5:30pm      Bobbi Taylor  † 

 

Saturday, May 10 8:00am      Ruth Moris  †                  
   4:00pm      Joseph Digange  †                  
   6:00pm      Joseph Cuomo  † 
   

Sunday, May 11 7:10am       Angelo & Anna           
           Zappulla  † 
   8:45am      Rose Bilancio  † 
   11:00am    Carlos de la Ossa †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Ruth Moris  † 
   

Please pray for Bud Gilligan who has recently passed away.  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

AAsshhllaarr  RReeaallttyy                                                     
Geoffrey Mikulka, PLLC                                        

813.422.4561 

HHiigghhttoowweerr  &&  HHiigghhttoowweerr                                                                                                                      
Lawyers                                                          

352.629.7777                                        

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am      

Saturdays: 10:00pm - 11:00pm                                   
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed  Sacrament in holy hours 
of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            
STEWARDSHIP SAINT FOR MAY 

Saint Bernardine of Siena, commonly referred to as the 
“Apostle of Italy,” was heralded as an eloquent preacher, 
missionary, reformer, and economist. He was born in 
1380 to a noble family in Tuscany but was orphaned early 
in his life. In 1400, at the height of the great plague in  
Italy, he volunteered to care for the sick in the city of             
Siena, stopping only when he himself became ill. 

In 1402 he entered the Franciscan order in Siena and was 
ordained to the priesthood in 1404. For several years, he 
studied and lived the life of a quiet contemplative. In 
1417, he was sent to Milan to help out at one of the           
parish churches. Here, Bernardine discovered his gift of 
preaching. News of his exciting sermons spread rapidly, and soon he had invitations to travel 
and preach all over the peninsula. He brought his enthusiasm for preaching the Good News to 
crowds of thousands. During his ministry he was asked to be a bishop on three occasions. Each 
time he refused because he believed his gifts were best used as a missionary. 

Bernardine left a lasting symbol to the church when he created the symbol, “IHS,” the first 
three letters of the name of Jesus in Greek. The letters were placed within an image of a                
blazing sun. It was a compelling visual aid to his listeners and the symbol began to appear in 
churches, homes and public buildings.  

Bernardine was a scholar as well. He wrote a book on economics. On Contracts and Usury 
dealt with the justification of private property, the ethics of trade, the determination of value 
and price, the usury question and it offered a well-reasoned defense of entrepreneurship.  

In 1430, he was elected vicar general of the Franciscans of the Strict Observance. During his 
term of office, many Franciscan monasteries that enjoyed a looser rule, changed to the strict 
observance to benefit from Bernardine’s charisma, wisdom and leadership. He added rigorous 
education programs to their daily routine and the community’s numbers grew dramatically. 

St. Bernardine’s tireless commitment to spreading the Good News remained until the very end 
of his life. In 1444 he set out to preach in Naples. On the way he fell ill with fever. He died on 
the vigil of the Feast of the Ascension at age 64. His feast day is May 20. 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

AAccttss  1133::1144,,  4433--5522  

RRvv  77::99,,  1144bb--1177

JJnn  1100::2277--3300  

MMaayy    33  //  44::     

MMaayy    1100  //  1111::  In memory of Doreen Duris     
           from   Colleen Duris    

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more                      
information on  placing flowers 
on the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                AApprriill  2277,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            394      $  19,895.25       Year to date collection:  $ 3,444,447.03         
Electronic Offering Total:      409              $  33,135.96 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,768.98                    Year to date budget:       $ 3,533,922.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   0.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($89,474.97)                                     
Non Sunday:             66                 $   7,706.50                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   63,506.69         Black & Indian Missions: $2,023.00                                                                            
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($20,634.31)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

   Announcement – La Guadalupana Clinic 
La Guadalupana Clinic kindly asks for your prayers 

and support! 

We are currently in urgent need of a retired Doctor 
or Licensed Practical Nurse who can volunteer once 

a week during daytime hours. 
Additionally, we are looking for a retired Dentist 

who is available to volunteer once or twice a month                   
during the day. 

If you or someone you know is interested in serving 
our clinic and supporting the community, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out. 

  Contact us at: 352-509-6996 
  Email: bluquis@cflcc.org 

Thank you for keeping us in your prayers! 

– La Guadalupana Clinic Management 

CHARISMATIC RENEWAL 
---What’s In a Name?  

Charismatic: a divinely conferred gift or power.             
Renewal: to make like new: restore to freshness,               
vigor, or perfection. The Charismatic Renewal is a 
gift from God to today’s Church, to bring Restoration 
& Freshness.  It is not a movement started by men to 
initiate change or enlightenment.  It is simply God’s 
invitation to rediscover our true identity as Children 
Of The Father, Witnesses Of Christ & Vessels Of The 
Holy Spirit. We are branches that bear fruit of the 
Blessed Trinity! By embracing His gift of Baptism in 
the Holy Spirit, we harness ourselves to His Holy 
Spirit, & we find our lives being lived out with His 
Power & Love. Our natural talents & efforts produce 
supernatural results; our ordinary limits when yoked 
to the Holy Spirit can yield extra-ordinary fruit!  This 
isn’t just for the death bed of saints, this our Father’s 
vision for His ordinary-everyday Catholics committed 
to His Extraordinary Path! 
…May we grow in faith together! 
 
Blessed Trinity’s Fountains Of Living Water                 
charismatic prayer group meets every Thursday, 7-
8:30pm, in the Adult Day Care center.  Call              
Richard or Katy Swiderski, 307-9009, for info. 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus  invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10am and 8:45am 
Masses on the second Sunday of each month, 
the next one will be Sunday, May 11th.  

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon,                     
sausage, pancakes, french toast, biscuits and 
gravy, three different juices and coffee. 

All you can eat for only 
$6.00 for adults and 
$3.00 for children                
under 10. 

Please come have 
breakfast with us! 

20 Stewardship Ideas                                         
for the Month of May 

• Join or start a summer bible 
study group. 

• Plan an outing with your family. 

• Introduce yourself to a fellow 
parishioner with whom you are unfamiliar. 

• Pray for peace on Memorial Day. 

• Help a neighbor who is physically unable to 
clean their yard. 

• Invite someone to attend a weekend liturgy 
with you. 

• Make a blood donation. 

• Show genuine hospitality to visitors at your 
church. 

• Don’t text when you drive. 

• Reduce your stress by getting outside and 
getting some exercise. 

• Drive courteously. 

• Make contact with a relative you haven’t 
seen in a long time. 

• Take time to pray each day. 

• Treat your family or loved one to a day at 
the museum. 

• Volunteer to participate in a community 
cleanup effort. 

• Make a gift to your diocesan annual appeal. 

• Plant flowers, shrubs or trees in a park or 
other location. 

• Don’t drive while impaired by alcohol. 

• Donate gently used clothing. 

• Collect stuffed animals from friends and 
neighbors, write messages to tie or clip onto 
the animals and give them to a local police 
department to use in comforting children. 
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 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  

sseenniioorrss..  77  aamm--55::3300  ppmm                  
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CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

 
 
 

Blood Drive                                                 
Sunday, May 18                                                                 
8:00am-3:00pm                                  

Blessed Trinity Parking Lot 
 
 

Vacation Bible School                                 
Mon-Fri, June 9-13                              

8:30am-Noon                                                       
King of Kings Building 

 
 
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Community Outreach—                                                

David Cardona/Emily Vey 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Adopt A Parking Lot Island                                                      
Dee Mazzurco    352.266.5008                                                
racoon@embarqmail.com 
 
Bereavement                                                                        
Barb Saalfeld     352.694.4013                                                
barbsaalfeld@yahoo.com 
Jane Hoesterey    352.266.6499                                        
btbereavement@gmail.com 
 
Bereavement Funeral Receptions                                                                             
Marilyn Hinds     352.732.6596                                         
ocalahinds@aol.com 
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